, from Police Officer Daniel Conway.
Sir,

 I have returned safely from LA. All expenses paid for by Dept of Justice. Have a great day.

Sir,

I have travel planned for the ATF to Los Angeles from April 25, 2018 to April 27, 2018. All expenses will be paid for by the Department of Justice. 

Thanks

